
 
 
 
 
 
At 3:00PM today, Mayor Teresa Heitmann signed a Declaration of Curfew in Residential 
Areas to begin tonight, October 3, 2022. The curfew will take effect beginning tonight at 
10:00PM and continue each night through early morning until 6:00AM. The curfew 
prohibits persons (including but not limited to pedestrians, bicycles, automobiles, trucks, 
and/or using other forms of mobility) from traveling on residential streets, roads, and 
sidewalks within the City of Naples in areas that are predominantly single-family and 
multi-family residential areas. 
 
The curfew does not apply to commercial and industrial zoned areas. 
 
The curfew does not apply to essential service and first responders including but not 
limited to police, fire, EMS, ambulances, utilities, emergency calls by physicians and 
hospital services, including the transportation of patients to a hospital or care facility, 
people traveling to and from work, and residents returning to their homes. 
 
The curfew will remain in effect until rescinded. 
  
To stay updated on alerts go to www.naplesgov.com/hurricane, call the non-
emergency hotline at (239) 213-4900, or sign up for email updates by 
emailing mbarnhart@naplesgov.com. 
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